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From: Jenny Hughes <jenny66hughes@gmail.com>
Sent: 02 July 2025 08:05
To: tulie Martin; Milly Southworth
Subject: PSA Event
Dear Julie

Could you please express my gratitude to the team at TTC for supporting me on this event.

The committee room was the perfect venue and allowing me to apply for a free of use and promoting
the event in your newsletter was crucial to making the event successful.

We had 120 people taking 140 tests. 5 of these were women who paid for multiple tests including
cholesterol.

115 men had PSA tests, 31 which we were able to provide free due to funding,

I have already been asked if this service will be offered again and hopefully we will be able to make this an

annual event until regular screening is conducted.

I have feelers out for funding so we can offer more FREE tests.
Once again

Thank you

Jenny Hughes



